
 

 
DATE: June 15, 2016 
 
TO:  Margie C. Rose, Acting City Manager 
 
FROM: Rebecca Huerta, City Secretary 

rebeccah@cctexas.com 
(361) 826-3105 

 
 
 
 
 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position  Organization 
1. Andy Taubman  Chairman   Ad Hoc Street Committee   
 
 
BACKGROUND:  The Ad Hoc Residential Street Infrastructure Committee has 
completed its final report. Chairman Andy Taubman will briefly review the committee’s 
recommendations for the Council’s consideration. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Final Report 

Ad Hoc Residential Street Infrastructure Committee – Final Report 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of June 21, 2016 


